
DATE:  March 22, 2022

TOPIC: Sitework Renovations

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Please refer to the attached StudioGC Letter of Recommendation.

Fiscal Impact:
$1,182,900 (includes a $100,000 contingency)

Recommendation:
The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of 

Education to accept the Proposal without Alternate #1 from Murphy Construction 

Services for the 2022 Sitework Renovations Project in the amount of $1,182,900 to be 

performed June 20 - August 5, 2022.
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